*Please vote in favor of HB 1298

Dear Committee Members,

I would like to voice my strong support for HB 1298. I ask that you protect the future of women's sports by prohibiting biological males from competing against biological females. Please do not allow transgenderism ideology to override established biology. Please do not choose political correctness over the safety of women and girls. I ask you to consider the ramifications of allowing males to compete against females. If we do not pass legislation to protect women's sports, the scholarships, awards, and opportunities that sports provide will once again be dominated by men and boys. Please do not be fooled into thinking that this is progress. It is not. Please render a DO PASS out of committee on HG 1298. Thank you.